
 

Smoke alarms and carbon monoxide 
alarms are required in Wisconsin one- 
and two-family residences, regardless 

of the age of the building 
(Uniform Dwelling code SPS 328). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Northeast Wisconsin Smoke Alarm Program (NEWSAP) is pleased to announce the recent 
award of a Fire Prevention & Safety Grant through the Assistance to Firefighter’s Grant 
(FEMA) of $36,790 to install smoke alarms in 565 homes.  NEWSAP is a collaborate fire 
prevention and safety effort of four area fire departments in Northeast Wisconsin: Green Bay 
Fire Department, Neenah Menasha Fire Rescue, Town of Grand Chute Fire Department, and 
Town of Menasha Fire Department. 

 
Do you meet any of the following criteria of this grant? 
 
 Single-family, owner occupied home? 
 A resident of the City of Neenah, City of Menasha, Town of Menasha, Town of Grand Chute 

or City of Green Bay? 
 Home built prior to 1992? 
 Do you have children 5 years and under that reside at this home? 
 Do you have any occupants 65 years and older? 
 

 
 

 
For further information on our program, or if you think you may qualify, please visit our 

website at nnmmffiirree..oorrgg or call us at 886-6200 Ext. 0. 


